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Police Investigate Homicide in Teralta East Neighborhood       
 

San Diego – On Tuesday, June 15, 2021, at 12:45 p.m., the San Diego Police 
Communications Center received calls reporting that a male had been stabbed at 47th 
Street and Polk Avenue in the Teralta East area.                    

Officers from Mid-City Division arrived at the location and found a male with apparent 
traumatic injuries to his torso and provided medical aid until relieved by San Diego Fire-
Rescue personnel.  The male was transported to a local hospital for treatment of his 
injuries.  Investigators from Mid-City Division had been handling the case until the male 
succumbed to his injuries yesterday afternoon.   

San Diego Police Homicide Detectives have assumed the investigation.  Detectives have 
learned the victim, 34 year-old Aaron Holland, had been involved in some sort of verbal 
dispute with another male.  The male apparently stabbed Holland and ran away from the 
scene.  The suspect is described as a tall, dark-skinned male wearing a white shirt.     

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at 
(619) 531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477.  
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